
1st March 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Re:  TY Musical ‘We Will Rock You 2022 – Help Needed 

 

As I am sure you are aware the musical is taking place from Monday April 4th to Thursday 

April 7th, 2022.  

 

With a cast of over 172 students the musical cannot run without parents' help! 

 

The costume committee is currently up and running and we really appreciate the time and 

effort from all those involved. 

 

HOWEVER, we now need help with ticket sales, front of house and security for the nights of 

the show. 

 

There will be a short meeting next Tuesday 8th March in CBC at 8pm. 

 

The musical cannot run without the help of parents, obviously the more parents that volunteer 

the easier it is for everybody! 

 

Looking forward to seeing as many parents as possible next week!! 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

 

Pauline O’Toole 

Production Team 2022 

CBC Monkstown 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


